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November 16, 2023 
 
 
 

The Township of Douro-Dummer 
Attn: Municipal Council 
894 South Street, P.O. Box 92, 
Warsaw, Ontario, K0L 3A0 
 
 
 

Request: To Waive Municipal Town Hall Rental Fee 
Re: The Warsaw Lions Annual Xmas Dinner December 12th 2023 

 
 
 
This annual event has taken place at the hall for a number of years and in the past been available to us at 
no charge as a courtesy by the municipal office in appreciation of our service to the community. 
 
The dinner not only allows us an opportunity to thank the members and their spouses for their individual 
contributions over the year but also acknowledge certain volunteers who have also contributed their time 
and efforts towards making the club a viable part of the community. 
 
Now, having been informed officially by Mayor Watson that there is a format in place for this request the 
club asks that the waving of the fee may still be allowed. 
 
Whatever decision made by Council the club of course will respect. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
On behalf of the club: 
 
Barry Blight – Treasurer -  
 




